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On the weekend beginning Friday evening 18 October, two-way traffic on Main 
North Road, near the closed Chaneys on-ramp, will be managed without the 
temporary traffic lights. This will help with ease of traffic flow while a concrete 
pour takes place at the Waimakariri Bridge.
Between Monday 21 October until Friday 1 November the traffic lights are back on 
again. From Friday evening 1 November, two-way traffic on Main North Road will 
return to normal. On Wednesday evening 6 November the Chaneys on-ramp will 
reopen to traffic. 
With the re-opening of the ramp, traffic will be able to turn left from Marshland 
Road onto Main North Road from Wednesday 6 November.    

Please note:
From 6pm on Friday 1 November we are sealing the new lane on SH1 that connects 
to the new CNC motorway. For the sealing (foam bitumen stabilisation) work we 
will close one northbound lane on SH1, between the Western Belfast Bypass and 
the Waimakariri Bridge. 
The lane reduction will stay in place till 4pm on Monday 4 November. For the 
safety of the road users and workers, there will be a temporary 30km/h speed 
limit in place on this part of SH1 during the work and while the gravel remains 
loose.

The Chaneys on-ramp will be open 
from Wednesday evening 6 
November.
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WORKING TOWARDS THE REOPENING OF CHANEYS ON-RAMP   


